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From: Lynn Dickerson <LDickerson@galloarts.org>

Sent: Wednesday, July 25, 2018 10:15 AM

To: 'LSJR-SD-Comments@waterboards.ca.gov’; WQCP1Comments
Subject: water grab

What you are trying to do is shameful and will hurt our region deeply. Your understanding of agriculture and its effect
on the world is woefully lacking. Educate yourself on just how much of the world is fed by Central Valley farmers, as
well as how much of the Bay Area’s water comes from these rivers. This plan would still be detrimental but at least
understandable if this strategy really would save the salmon, but it won’t. The bass will continue to eat them.

Please, please rethink this disastrous plan!

Lynn Dickerson

Chief Executive Officer
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